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As a medical student, mother, and common-sense citizen, it is clear to me that 

universal health care is the way forward. Americans pay far too much money to 

insurance companies who are not holding up their end of the deal. And health care 

providers spend far too much time trying to figure out different insurance plans. We 

are often forced to make decisions based on insurance rather than what is the best 

option for the patient. Oregon has the opportunity to lead the United States in this 

effort, and it is a chance we should take. 


